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The grant leadership team 
continues to meet with our 
Moak Casey partners each 

Friday to work on the written 
framework document. So far, 
the group has created district 
belief statements that align 

with each of the best practices 
we learned during the 

professional development 
stage of the grant. These belief 
statements are then connected 
with action steps for students, 

teachers, district/campus 
leadership, and parents.

Framework Development



Before leaving, committee members were asked to submit suggestions 
for the steps that district/campus leadership and parents could take to 

support the action steps that were agreed upon for teachers and 
students. The leadership team has met three times since then to finish 
writing action steps based on committee suggestions and refining the 

vision statement for the framework. The vision statement and 
remaining action steps will be presented to the committee at the next 

meeting on October 16th.
 

In 
Progress


